Date:  Sun, 8 Oct 2006 19:29:45 -0700 (PDT)

"Frederick Fagal" <fffagal@yahoo.com> [ 1View Contact Details HAdd
Mobile Alert

Subject:Re: Cartoon of Mohammed

To: "Gannon, Margaret" <gannon(@es.marywood.edu>

From:

Sr.Margaret,

This is to confirm that the cartoon of Mohammed with the bomb attached to his head was
removed from my office door as of 6 pm Friday October 6, 2006.

Fred

"Gannon, Margaret" <gannon(aes.marywood.edu> wrote:

Fred,

I am asking you to remove from your door the cartoon of Mohammed with the bomb attached to
his head.

Thank you.

Margaret

Margaret P. Gannon, IHM, PhD

Professor of History

Marywood University



